
      

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

   
                                                                                     

 

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz:    May 18, 2018 

Important Reminders for:  

21 YMCA Swim and Picnic - We will 

need help from parents for this event. 

25 Last Day of School 
 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:    

Review words 

Guided Reading:  ocean 

Word Study Letters: ug/un/ut 

Math: Addition and Subtraction 
Writer’s Workshop:  Writing about ocean 

animals.  Telling why you like them and some 

information about them. 
Social Studies: Learning about Memorial Day 

and Independence Day. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

 
 

                 

 

 

On Monday, May 21 we will be going to the YMCA on Remington to swim.  We will swim 

from 9:30 to10:30, walk to the play area to have snow cones and lunch.  We will return to 

school around 12.   

Please put names on towels!!!  Send your child in their 

swimsuit with a top and shorts over it.  They will wear only their 

swimsuit and sandals to the Y.   

Please put their change of clothes in a plastic bag, we will send the wet bathing 

suit home in it after they change. 

No siblings will be allowed in the pool area.  This is for 

Kindergarten students only. 

 

Fun ways to practice Sight  words: Take side walk 

chalk and write them on the drive way.  Or use shaving 
cream and write the words while in the tub or on a cookie 
sheet.  

 


